
SERVICES IN JUNE 

Sundays at 8am 

 2 June Holy Communion 

 9 June no service 

16 June Holy Communion 

23 June no service 

30 June no service 

 

Sundays at 10.30am 

 2 June All Age Worship 

 9 June Holy Communion 

16 June Holy Communion  

23 June Morning Worship 

30 June BENEFICE Holy Communion  

at 10 o’clock in All Saints’ 

30 June at 6.30pm Taizé at St Peter’s, Thorner 

 

Wednesdays at 10.30 

 5 June Holy Communion 

12 June  Morning Worship 

19 June  Morning Worship 

26 June  Holy Communion 

 

YOUTH BIBLES 
Once again we will be sending our year 6 children on to high school 

with a Youth Bible. These bibles have a sub-heading of “Interactive 

Youth Edition”, and as the name  

suggests they contain far more than 

the regular bibles we are all familiar 

with, and will be a useful guide as the 

children grow to adulthood. 

Donations towards the cost of  

buying the bibles  

will be very much appreciated.  

Please give donations to  

Carole or Leslye.   Thank you. 

Please make cheques payable to  

Barwick PCC 

Sunday 26th May 2024 

TRINITY SUNDAY 

 
 
 
 

There is no morning service in all Saints’ 
10am Holy Communion at St Peter’s Thorner 
2pm Wedding of Holly and Ciaran (All Saints’) 

6.30pm Taizé service in All Saints’ 



Contact details: 

Revd. Jonathan Brennan - Rector - 0113 289 2437 

0748 006 5354 - jonathan.brennan@leeds.anglican.org 

Leslye - church warden - 0113 281 2488  

leslyeanglican@btinternet.com 

Carole - church warden - 0113 281 2149 

carole.cassidy39@gmail.com 

Revd. Kathryn - retired priest - 0113 281 2761 

Hilary - Benefice PA - 07762 322193  

general enquiries, funerals, baptisms 

Carol - wedding enquiries - 0113 281 3048 

Web site barwickcofechurch.co.uk 

Norman Whyte 
Our long time PCC treasurer and one of our  

bass singers in the choir,, Norman ,died on  

Saturday, 18th May. 

His funeral will be on  

Thursday 6th June at 11.30 in All Saints’. 

Please keep Pat, Matthew and David and their families in 

your prayers. 

A message from Jonathan and Diane 

We have been running a group for some of the young 

people in the Benefice on a Sunday afternoon  

between 4pm and 5:30pm over the last few weeks to 

help them as them explore the faith.  

  

We have had up to eight at the group and they have 

enjoyed the experience so much that they want it to 

continue!  If the group is to keep going, we will need 

some assistance.   

 

This won’t necessarily be in leading the group, but 

just to be there and perhaps help with the food 

(there’s always food).   

 

If we have several volunteers you may end up only 

being needed every couple of months.   

 

If you are interested in being involved, please have a 

word with Revd Jonathan or Diane. 

 


